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INQUIRY INTO 
SPORTSGROUND MANAGEMENT IN NSW 

 
Call for Submissions  

The Legislative Assembly Standing Committee on Public Works is undertaking an 
inquiry into the availability and core objectives for management of community land 
designated as sportsgrounds.  

The aim of the inquiry is to assess current and projected community demand for 
sportsground facilities and the adequacy of current measures to allow equitable 
access, to manage environmental pressures and to ensure maintenance and public 
safety. 
 
In particular, the Committee will examine the following factors: 
 

1. Adequacy of provision of quality sportsgrounds to meet community needs 
across NSW; 

2. Cost and revenue arrangements including capital upgrades; 
3. Environmental concerns associated with sportsground management;  
4. Effectiveness of current administration of sportsgrounds by various providers 

including councils, state government (including schools) and private operators; 
5. Impact on health outcomes and social cohesion, particularly in disadvantaged 

communities; 
6. Traffic, noise and other direct impacts on residential amenity; 
7. Affect of litigation and insurance costs on financial viability; and 
8. Access to open space for active and passive recreational users.  

 
Submissions in written or electronic format are sought from interested individuals and 
organisations to assist the Committee’s work. Submissions should be addressed to:    
 
The Committee Manager 
Standing Committee on Public Works 
Parliament House 
Macquarie Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
For further information contact Kylie Rudd, Committee Officer on telephone 02 9230 
3438, facsimile 02 9230 3052, e-mail: pubworks@parliament.nsw.gov.au or visit the 
Committee web page www.parliament.nsw.gov.au.   
 
The closing date for submissions is Friday, 11 August 2006. 
 
Mr Kevin Greene MP 
Chairman 
 


